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Great Voucher Win 

We were elated to hear in late October, 

that we had been successful in our 

competition entry for an Eco Friendly ‘No 

Adults Allowed’ miniature garden entry. 

We have won a missive £1000 of 

gardening vouchers that can be used in 

various local centres. We must say a 

massive thank you to last years Eco 

committee who took the challenge on. 

Garden club had finished for summer in 

July and I asked if they were up for the 

job! WELL DONE TEAM! 

The Winning Entry 

 

 

Spring Planting 

We are looking forward to planting 

a new wildflower area in our wild 

orchard in the spring. This will 

attract bees and other pollinators. 

Vertical Growing 

Approaching winter we have decided to 

experiment with indoor vertical growing. 

This is becoming increasingly popular due 

to the lack of floor space needed. 

We have set up our growing area made 

from plastic bottles and a shoe holder 

and we hope to grow some edible 

produce, that we can pass to the 

kitchen, during the colder months. 

Garden Club Planting the Garden 

 

 

And finally 

Have a wonderful Christmas and a 

super new year. 

Mrs Garrod-Spall & Gardening Club 

 

 


